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To: cityclerk

Subject: RE: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

Written Comments Submission Form 

Submitted on Tue, 11/26/2024 - 08:05 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 

Megan Macinnes 

5487 Lawyer Pl 

Prince George 

 

 

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 

RZ100791 - Bylaw 9515 - (7277 Bear Road) - Meeting Date: December 2, 2024 

Comments 

I do not agree with the proposed land classification changes on Bear Rd. Why are we cutting the trees 

down in one of the only green spaces that we have left in this community? The added traffic would be 

unwanted, as it is beside a school. That school is also apparently full, so where will kids go to school? 

There is tons of land around this area that does not require the removal of green space to build on. There 

is a giant lot behind Morgan Ridge Estates on Aldeen that is already cleared! Why not build the proposed 

homes there? There are also quite a few animals in our neighborhood, and by developing that land we 

could be removing their homes pushing them further into our neighborhoods.  
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